
Subject: Response to letter (fax) from Ms Donna Horbay, 5610 Indian River Road. re Wharf at Sunshine
Date: Sat, 26 Jul 2003 13:24:48 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"Bill Rimmer" <Bill_Rimmer@dnv.org>, "Don Sigston" <don_sigston@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Ms. Horbay:

I too was as stunned to receive correspondence from a staff member re this matter
suggesting that the Wharf should be turned over to  private owners in the vicinity. 

It  was especially surprising since only a  while ago we were asked to spend a sizable
amount of taxpayers money to repair this important public facility. It came also as a
surprise since this facility has been in existence since 1880 or thereabouts I am told.

I will request that this matter be put on a public agenda item for debate at which time
you may wish to address Council  directly.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist. 
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